Pleasant Lake Accounting, PLLC

May 5, 2022

Board of Directors Kearsarge Area Chamber of Commerce PO Box 301 Warner, NH 03278

Dear Board of Directors,

We have reviewed the Kearsarge Area Chamber of Commerce documents submitted to us for the year 2021 and we have found no evidence of fraud. We are not aware of any significant or unusual transactions. A Review includes primarily applying analytical procedures to management's financial data and making inquiries of company management.

Management is responsible for the preparation and fair presentation of these financial statements; this includes design, implementation, and maintenance of internal control relevant to the preparation and fair presentation of financial statements that are free from material misstatement whether due to fraud or error.

Based on our review, we are not aware of any material modifications that should be made to the accompanying financial statements.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us at 603-746-3097.

It has been a pleasure working with you.

1 /11/10

Sincerely

Amber Dubois